
Eco Club                                                                        Week 7 

 

Dear Eco Club Girls 

 

This week my focus will be on endangered species. There is much to read and learn about 

this topic, which I am sure that all of you care about.  

To introduce the topic, here is youtube clip called “Some of Africa’s most incredible and 

endangered animals” https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zb3KNvKxg8s 

 

I am very grateful to the Endangered Wildlife Trust for most of the content of this week’s 

lesson.  Here is the link to their website:  https://www.ewt.org.za/ 

Read about the endangered species that they focus on in South Africa here: 

https://www.ewt.org.za/what-we-do/what-we-do-species/ 

 

I downloaded three educational resources from this website for you. You do not need to 

print anything. There is a wildlife crossword to do – you could jot down the answers to the 

questions/clues. And on any piece of paper, you could try to draw a crane and/or a wild 

dog, following the drawing instructions.  

 

I am also grateful to the website Twinkl, which has made its learning material freely 

available at this time. One of the Twinkl pdfs will teach you about some endangered 

animals and the other is to test your knowledge. Both are fun to read, so please enjoy 

them.  

If you do decide to take up the challenge, either to do a research poster about any 

endangered animal that interests you, or if you try the drawing challenge and are proud of 

the end result, please take a photo of your drawing/poster and email it to me.  

My email address is rbentley@collegiate.co.za 

Enjoy learning more about beautiful creatures that are endangered this week, girls.  

I know that you care already, so I sincerely hope that some of you will grow up and work in 

the field of conservation. 

Have a great week! 

Mrs R Bentley 
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